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I live on the 3rd floor of a Housing 
Association property with the bedrooms 
situated at the front of the block. Any noise 
in the street is amplified and noticeably 
louder in the early hours of the morning 
when Goodge Street is usually quieter. The 
proposed extension of hours for this 
premises would mean there is an increase 
in the number of people in the area in the 
early hours which will inevitably lead to 
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020 7974 4444Contact phone

Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE
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excess noise. Customers at the bar will 
inevitably make the most of being able to 
drink into the early hours and to consume 
more alcohol leading to them shouting and 
laughing loudly as they go outside to 
smoke, get some fresh air, or when they 
leave. Customers will also have little or no 
regard for local residents who will be woken 
up after having usually fallen asleep at this 
time as they have to get up early for work. 
Ordering or hailing taxis to go home in the 
early hours will also cause another issue as 
those leaving venues usually come to 
Goodge Street to sit on the benches waiting 
for their booked cabs excitidly laughing and 
screaming loudly. People also shout to hail 
black cabs and when the taxis arrive there's 
also loud car doors slamming, and engines 
being left running. I have already made a 
complaint about the noise caused by a 
temporary license given to the Kinkally Bar 
which should be noted.
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and to develop other services. If you do not wish certain information about you to be exchanged 
within the Council, you can request that this does not happen.




